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CANCELEDÂ !!!!
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Change of plans





The GHS Class of 1965 Reunion, which had been scheduled for July 31, Aug 1-2, 2020, has now been canceled for this
year.Â  Several classmates expressed concern due to the COVID 19 virus.Â  There is a possibility of rescheduling next
year. For further information contact Pat Winters at 419-468-5925 orÂ winterspatricia65@gmail.comÂ or Bill Durtschi at 419-
462-5982 (H), 419-564-4100 (C) orÂ wdurtschi@columbus.rr.com.Â  Â  Â  Â  Â  Â Â 
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